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Material Change Report 
 

1. Name and Address of Company 
AREV Life Sciences Global Corp. (the “Company”) 

  
  
2. Date of Material Change 

 September 22, 2022 
  
3. News Release 

 A press release was issued on September 22, 2022 and disseminated through Market News 
and Stockwatch. 

  
4. Summary of the Material Change 

 AREV NOTES U.S. GOVERNMENTS $2.9 BILLION ASSISTANCE TO ADDRESS FOOD INSECURITY 
  
5. Full Description of the Material Change 
 VANCOUVER, BC / September 22, 2022 / AREV Life Sciences Global Corp. (CSE: AREV) (OTC: AREVF) (“AREV” or 

the  “ Company”) AREV Life Sciences Global Corporation applauds The U.S. Government for its recent 
announcement to support global food insecurity.    
  
On September 21st the U.S. government announced over $2.9 billion in new assistance to address global food 
insecurity. President Biden’s announcement builds on the $6.9 billion in U.S. government assistance to support 
global food security already committed this year. As quoted from the announcement, “The compounding 
impacts of the pandemic, the deepening climate crisis, rising energy and fertilizer costs, and protracted 
conflicts – including Russia’s invasion of Ukraine – have disrupted global supply chains and dramatically 
increased global food prices. A multi-year drought in the Horn of Africa has created a dire humanitarian 
emergency, with parts of Somalia at risk of famine for the second time in just over a decade. This new 
announcement of $2.9 billion will save lives through emergency interventions and invest in medium to long 
term food security assistance in order to protect the world’s most vulnerable populations from the escalating 
global food security crisis.” 
  
“We are encouraged to see this investment in our sector. SUSTAINN™ our Ready to Use Therapeutic Food 
provides utility in food insecurity and therapeutic affect for vulnerable populations.”, stated Mike Withrow 
CEO of AREV. He went on to say,  “ We see this new assistance as confirmation our team has identified a timely 
market opportunity.”  
 
SUSTAINN™ is being developed in co-operation with the Richard Centre for Food Technologies and Research at 
the University of Manitoba while we select strategic production locations for the product.  
 
Full White House Release can be read here:  
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/statements-releases/2022/09/21/fact-sheet-at-united-nations-
general-assembly-president-biden-announces-2-9-billion-in-additional-funding-to-strengthen-global-food-
security/ 
 

  



  

6. Reliance on subsection 7.1(2) or (3) of National Instrument 51 – 102 

 Not applicable. 
  
7. Omitted Information 

 Not applicable. 
  
8. Executive Officer 

Mike Withrow, 
CEO and Director 
Phone: (778) 379-8551 

  
9. Date of Report 

 September 22, 2022 
 


